From: SMITH, GRAFE 
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 1:32 PM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: O'Hare Terminal 5 Grand Opening event

I am reporting that I attended the Terminal 5 Grand Opening event at O’Hare airport. This event was hosted by Westfield on April 4, 2014 from 10am to 1pm. 

I did attend the event, but did not accept any gift bags or mementos during or after the event.  I am reporting this under the Ethics Ordinance of the "Reasonable Hosting" provision. 

Please advise if there are questions about this email or the event.

Grafe
Grafe R. Smith

Deputy Commissioner IT/Telecom

Chicago Department of Aviation (CDA)

